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Case Studies in Library and Information Science Ethics Jul 20 2021 This valuable
book, written specifically for library and information science professionals,
presents 125 case studies that combine theories of ethics and librarianship with
practical, real-life scenarios. After an introduction to ethics in library and
information science, chapters are devoted to ethical issues in five categories:
intellectual freedom, privacy, intellectual property, professional ethics, and
intercultural information ethics. Each chapter has a theoretical introduction to the
issue under consideration followed by 25 case studies, each of which includes its
own set of discussion questions. Perfectly suited to classroom use, these case
studies help bridge the complicated gap between students, academics, and
practitioners in the field by promoting critical thinking and responsible action.
Instructors considering this book for use in a course may request an examination
copy here.
Case Studies for the World of Work Apr 28 2022 Provides case studies and activities
that help students transition from school to work.
Educational Gameplay and Simulation Environments: Case Studies and Lessons Learned
Dec 25 2021 "This book covers theoretical, social, and practical issues related to
educational games and simulations, contributing to a more effective design and
implementation of these activities in learning environments"--Provided by publisher.
Case Studies in Health Information Management Feb 12 2021 Get more out of your HIM
course with Schnering/Sayles/McCuen's CASE STUDIES IN HEALTH INFORMATION MANAGEMENT,
4th Edition! More than a collection of fascinating case scenarios, this versatile

worktext gives you experience applying theories from the classroom to practices in
the modern health care environment. Case studies explore major HIM topics, including
current issues in health data management, health care privacy and ethics,
information technology, revenue management and compliance, leadership, project and
operations management, quality and performance statistics. A quick-reference
correlation grid to current RHIA and RHIT domains and competencies helps you focus
on specific areas for certification exams -- maximizing your study time. It's the
perfect companion for any HIM course. Important Notice: Media content referenced
within the product description or the product text may not be available in the ebook
version.
Case Studies in Primary Care - E-Book Oct 23 2021 Real-world scenarios help you
develop clinical reasoning skills for primary care! Case Studies in Primary Care: A
Day in the Office, 2nd Edition includes 50 case studies on the most commonly
encountered situations in primary care. Demonstrating the kinds of health problems
that a Nurse Practitioner or Physician Assistant might see during a typical clinical
day, case studies cover patients from various cultures and all ages. You’re asked to
analyze data and think critically in reaching accurate diagnoses and planning
effective treatment; you can then submit your responses online for grading and
instant feedback. Real-world scenarios offer the opportunity to analyze clinical
situations likely to be encountered in today's primary care settings, providing
practice in clinical reasoning skills. Day in the Office format presents cases hour
by hour, in the way a typical clinical day might unfold. Emphasis on problem-based
learning helps you to think critically and analyze clinical situations — such as ear
infections, diarrhea, and coughing and fever — in order to provide appropriate
primary care. Six NEW cases are included (for a total of 50), with three focusing on
older clients with more complex health challenges, one addressing unplanned
pregnancy, and two addressing practice management issues. NEW! Emphasis on follow-up
care addresses patients coming to the primary care setting from retail clinics,
rehabilitation settings, or acute-care settings, and underscores the importance of
interprofessional collaboration. NEW! Enhanced patient diversity includes cases for
all age groups, and reflects a more contemporary appreciation of cultural diversity
and gender/gender identity. NEW! Updates to all cases ensure that case studies and
feedback are consistent with the latest research evidence, clinical practice
guidelines, and national and international treatment standards. NEW! Online answer
submission allows you to write Assessment and Plan answers in the printed book, then
submit answers online for grading and feedback. NEW! Grading rubrics are provided on
the companion Evolve website to help you develop your answers. NEW! Introduction
explains how to get the most out of the book.
Research Methods for Public Administrators Dec 01 2019 Designed for beginning MPA
students and practitioners, this highly practical text focuses on the interpretation
and use of research findings, not just number-crunching. It covers the entire
research process, from initial questions to final report, in clear, jargon-free
language, and includes numerous examples and exercises that provide opportunities
for concrete applications of the concepts.
Learning from Case Studies in Chaplaincy Nov 23 2021 The recent production of case
studies in chaplaincy care combines the narrative nature of chaplaincy with the
rigors of research demanded in contemporary care settings. The contributions in this
volume from both practitioners and academic researchers join reflections on the
challenges and promises of case study research in chaplaincy care with the results
of specific case studies. Based on reflections on methodology and
professionalization in chaplaincy, the volume hopes to contribute to answering the
question of how and why chaplaincy works. As such, the book aims for a wide
readership of scholars, chaplains and policy makers. Learning from Case Studies
originated from the first international conference on case study research in
chaplaincy care that was held in Amsterdam in 2019. “This book is a valuable Western

European contribution to the international emerging fi eld of chaplaincy research.”
Prof. dr. Anne Vandenhoeck, Director of the European Research, Institute for
Chaplains in Health Care, KU Leuven, Belgium “This significant book represents a
step-change in research into effective chaplaincy practice. Building on previous
work, led by Fitchett and Nolan, chaplains and academics offer new case studies, but
also develop this critically reflective approach together. Chapters on methodology
show how case studies, especially when analysed comparatively, provide important
evidence for how and why chaplaincy works.” Rev. Dr. Andrew Todd, Director of the
Professional Doctorate in Practical Theology, Anglia Ruskin University, England “At
the heart of chaplaincy are stories, and this collection combines reverence for the
stories themselves alongside a critical exploration of how these cases engage with
the important issues of our times: what it means to be a profession and to have a
professional identity and the need for research that recognises the integral
relationship between practice and evidence. This book provides a significant
contribution to the current conversations in the spiritual care field.” Cheryl
Holmes, OAM, CEO Spiritual Health Association, Australia
Solutions to Case Studies for Graduate Students Oct 03 2022 Graduate students,
college libraries, and organizations or management teams will benefit tremendously
when they acquire and use the solutions to the case studies in this book. Case
studies are the well-established and proven techniques that guide students or
management teams to adopt prudent concepts theoretically in real-world situations.
These studies can help to address an organization's dilemma depending upon the
expectations of the stakeholders and the investors. In this edition, this book gives
readers access to exemplary solutions to case studies drawn from a wide variety of
cases in both academic and applied fields. By studying these examples, students can
actively develop their skills in problem-solving using analytical tools to make
decisions in complex situations. The reader can cope with ambiguities and learn how
to apply optimal solutions in similar situations. It is a must read for anyone
intending to tackle managerial case studies.
Medical Case Studies for the Paramedic Jun 18 2021 Paramedics must perform a
systematic assessment of the patient, determine appropriate treatment, and give it.
While assessment and management principles are learned in initial training, they are
not practiced until training is completed. Now, paramedic students can apply these
principles with Medical Case Studies for the Paramedic. Medical Case Studies for the
Paramedic presents 20 case studies on the most important medical emergencies for the
ALS-level reader. A superb supplement to classroom and textbook learning, this book
allows the reader to practice applying knowledge to cases before actually going on
an emergency call. The types of emergencies include a range of presentations such as
semiconsciousness, unconsciousness, difficulty breathing, weakness, nausea,
headache, slurred speech, chest pain, allergic reaction, seizure, and anxiety. Each
case study is presented in full, poses questions to the reader, and is followed by a
summary of the case, including answers to the questions posed. The objectives for
each of the case studies in this book are as follows: Describe the appropriate
initial management based on initial assessment findings. Interpret the patientrs"s
cardiac rhythm, and determine if a correlation exists between the patientrs"s
condition and their cardiac rhythm. Formulate a field impression based on the
patientrs"s signs and symptoms, and findings of the focused history and physical
examination. Determine if the patientrs"s vital sign values and SAMPLE history
findings are consistent with your field impression. Identify specific treatment that
is required for the patientrs"s condition. Determine if further treatment is
required following a post-treatment reassessment of the patient. Based on the
patientrs"s condition, identify any special considerations for care.
Case Studies in Immunology: Leukocyte Adhesion Deficiency May 18 2021 This book
presents a case history of a patient with leukocyte adhesion deficiency to
illustrate essential points about the mechanisms of immunity and to explain some of

the immunological problems often seen in the clinic. It is helpful for medical and
pre-medical students.
Teaching Mathematics in Colleges and Universities: Case Studies for Today's
Classroom Feb 01 2020 Progress in mathematics frequently occurs first by studying
particular examples and then by generalizing the patterns that have been observed
into far-reaching theorems. Similarly, in teaching mathematics one often employs
examples to motivate a general principle or to illustrate its use. This volume uses
the same idea in the context of learning how to teach: By analyzing particular
teaching situations, one can develop broadly applicable teaching skills useful for
the professional mathematician. These teaching situations are the Case Studies of
the title. Just as a good mathematician seeks both to understand the details of a
particular problem and to put it in a broader context, the examples presented here
are chosen to offer a serious set of detailed teaching issues and to afford analysis
from a broad perspective. Each case raises a variety of pedagogical and
communication issues that may be explored either individually or in a group
facilitated by a faculty member. The methodology of Case Studies is widely used in
areas such as business and law. The consideration of the mathematics cases presented
here will help readers to develop teaching skills for their own classrooms. See the
faculty edition at Teaching Mathematics in Colleges and Universities: Case Studies
for Today's Classroom: Faculty Edition
The McGraw-Hill 36-Hour Course: Finance for Non-Financial Managers 3/E Mar 04 2020
Make simple sense of complex financial information! The high-profile accounting
scandals of recent years have made one thing clear: You can't know too much about
the company for which you work. What are the numbers? Where do you find them? How do
they affect you and your staff? This fully revised and updated third edition of The
McGraw-Hill 36-Hour Course: Finance for Nonfinancial Managers provides a firm grasp
on what all the numbers really mean. Designed to let you learn at your own pace, it
walks you through: The essential concepts of finance, so you can ask intelligent
questions and understand the answers Vital statements and reports, with sections on
pro forma financial statements and expensing of stock options The auditing
process--what is measured, how it's measured, and how you can help ensure accuracy
and completeness With chapter-ending quizzes and an online final exam, The McGrawHill 36-Hour Course: Finance for Nonfinancial Managers serves as a virtual
professor, providing the curriculum you need to crunch the numbers like a pro!
Case Studies Within Psychotherapy Trials May 30 2022 Much has been written about
the basic incompatibility of the dominant quantitative research model in
psychotherapy and the qualitative preferences of the practitioner community
providing psychotherapy. Researchers and clinicians are at odds over the most
valuable type of knowledge needed: that emerging from quantitative, experimental
research versus that from qualitative, case-based practice, respectively. Recently,
a number of emerging research methods have attempted to bridge and integrate these
two approaches. Case Studies within Psychotherapy Trials is one such effort and
significantly furthers the synergy between them. The volume provides a comprehensive
illustration of the "cases-within-trials" (CWT) model of research. Quantitative
findings from four randomized clinical trials (RCT) are synthesized with qualitative
and quantitative findings from systematic case studies of successful and
unsuccessful clients representatively drawn from each RCT. The book opens with the
history of dialectic and political controversy in psychotherapy research and recent
initiatives to bridge the differing perspectives. The RCT and case study projects
follow, each commented on by outside experts. In the final chapter the editors
compare and contrast the separate projects and draw insightful, impactful
conclusions. By bringing together quantitative, natural scientific perspectives on
research and qualitative, interpretative understandings and strategies, the chapter
authors demonstrate how practitioners can be meaningfully included in future
psychotherapy research. This book will be of great interest to psychotherapy

researchers and practitioners and those interested in research methods in the
behavioral sciences more generally.
Understanding Psychology Reading and Case Studies Psychology Jun 26 2019
Case Studies on Hospital Management Law and Practice: Legal liability for claims
arising from hospital treatment, by W. A. J. Farndale and E. C. Larman May 06 2020
Pediatric Case Studies for the Paramedic Jan 26 2022 Children are not simply
adults. They commonly present with unique problems that are typically not
encountered in older patients. These unique problems require the paramedic to alter,
to some degree, his or her approach to the sick or injured child. Because a
relatively small percentage of EMS calls involve a critically ill or injured child,
it is common for the paramedic to experience anxiety when such a call is received.
Pediatric Case Studies for the Paramedic contains 20 case studies representing a
variety of pediatric emergencies that paramedics may encounter in the field.
Case Studies in Disaster Response and Emergency Management Apr 04 2020 Designed to
enable practitioners and students to evaluate a variety of real-life emergencies
from every angle, this new edition of Case Studies in Disaster Response and
Emergency Management provides clear, thorough, step-by-step descriptions of more
than 50 major disasters or emergencies. Arranged chronologically, the case studies
involve incidents from around the globe, with topics including natural disasters,
industrial accidents, epidemics, and terrorist attacks. A series of questions
throughout each case study encourages the reader to think critically about the
problem at hand, to select a course of action, and to then see the results of the
decisions that were made. This hands-on approach invites practitioners and students
to apply learned theoretical emergency management techniques in a safe test
environment. Case Studies in Disaster Response and Emergency Management, 2e provides
readers with the most modern and current case studies in disaster response and
emergency management and can be used in group project settings, as individual
homework assignments in training courses for first responders, law enforcement, and
government employees, or to complement existing emergency management textbooks in
Public Administration, Public Management, and Public Affairs programs.
Marketing Case Studies Feb 24 2022 Provides a structured approach for students
tackling mini-cases and their solutions.
Case Studies in Immunology: Hereditary Angioneurotic Edema Mar 16 2021 This book
presents case histories to illustrate in a clinical context essential points about
the mechanisms of immunity. It includes cases that illustrate both recently
discovered genetic immunodeficiencies and some more familiar and common diseases
with interesting immunology.
Fundamentals of Nursing Case Studies Aug 01 2022 Annotation. Based on real life
scenarios, the Clinical Cases series presents quality case studies, complete with
answers, to provide nursing students with an opportunity to explore scenarios they
are likely to encounter in a variety of practice settings. Clinical Cases:
Fundamentals of Nursing Case Studies is perfect for use during exam preparation or
as a study tool, providing an engaging approach to learning and revision.
Case Studies in Strategic Management Jul 28 2019 Most business schools use case
studies in their courses. However, these are typically based on past cases and
assigned to students to solve. This book describes a new approach for teaching with
case studies, which was developed and applied successfully at TUM School of
Management. In this approach, student teams write and solve their own case study on
a topic concerning current and future businesses. A case can thus be on their own
startup or a strategic decision of existing companies. During the course, the
students receive intensive coaching while selecting and developing the case topic by
the course advisors as well as feedback by industry experts and executives for whom
the case is actually a burning question. The authors present 17 cases covering
strategic questions for startups and technology companies such as Deutsche Post,
BMW, Ryanair, Lufthansa, Stadtwerke München, Fielmann, adidas, Siemens, Caribou

Biosciences, eon, Airbus, Unicredit and UBS.
Case Studies of Community Anti-drug Efforts Jan 14 2021
Conducting Case Study Research for Business and Management Students Sep 09 2020 In
Case Study Research, Bill Lee and Mark Saunders describe the properties of case
study designs in organizational research, exploring the uses, advantages and
limitations of case research. They also demonstrate the flexibility that case
designs offer, and challenges the myths surrounding this approach. Ideal for
Business and Management students reading for a Master’s degree, each book in the
series may also serve as reference books for doctoral students and faculty members
interested in the method. Part of SAGE’s Mastering Business Research Methods series,
conceived and edited by Bill Lee, Mark N. K. Saunders and Vadake K. Narayanan and
designed to support students by providing in-depth and practical guidance on using a
chosen method of data collection or analysis. Watch the editors introduce the
Mastering Business Research Methods series and tell you more about the first three
books.
Case Studies in Mechanical Engineering Nov 11 2020 Using a case study approach,
this reference tests the reader’s ability to apply engineering fundamentals to realworld examples and receive constructive feedback Case Studies in Mechanical
Engineering provides real life examples of the application of engineering
fundamentals. They relate to real equipment, real people and real decisions. They
influence careers, projects, companies, and governments. The cases serve as
supplements to fundamental courses in thermodynamics, fluid mechanics, heat
transfer, instrumentation, economics, and statistics. The author explains equipment
and concepts to solve the problems and suggests relevant assignments to augment the
cases. Graduate engineers seeking to refresh their career, or acquire continuing
education will find the studies challenging and rewarding. Each case is designed to
be accomplished in one week, earning up to 15 hours of continuing education credit.
Each case study provides methods to present an argument, work with clients,
recommend action and develop new business. Key features: Highlights the economic
consequences of engineering designs and decisions. Encourages problem solving
skills. Application of fundamentals to life experiences. Ability to practice with
real life examples. Case Studies in Mechanical Engineering is a valuable reference
for mechanical engineering practitioners working in thermodynamics, fluid mechanics,
heat transfer and related areas.
Case Studies in Immunology: Activation-induced Cytidine Deaminase (AID) Deficiency
Sep 21 2021 This book presents case histories to illustrate in a clinical context
essential points about the mechanisms of immunity. It includes cases that illustrate
both recently discovered genetic immunodeficiencies and some more familiar and
common diseases with interesting immunology.
Case Studies in Immunology: X-linked Lymphoproliferative Syndrome Dec 13 2020 This
book presents a case history of a patient with X-linked lymphoproliferative
syndrome, to illustrate essential points about the mechanisms of immunity and to
explain some of the immunological problems seen in the clinic. It is intended to
help medical students and pre-medical students.
Diabetes in Clinical Practice Jan 02 2020 Dealing with all the aspects of diabetes
in clinical practice, this book offers a comprehensive, easy-to-use guide to help
healthcare professionals achieve their target of optimal management and treatment of
their patients. Diabetes in Clinical Practice: Questions and Answers from Case
Studies is presented in the form of questions concerning diabetes diagnosis,
management and therapy based on real-life case studies. Each question is answered in
a clear, easy to follow style. The authors begin with general questions regarding
diabetes, its pathophysiology and diagnostic tests. They then cover all the major
complications that can arise in a patient with poorly controlled diabetes. The
authors also discuss special groups, such as adolescents and the elderly. The book
features useful information for patients and their healthcare professionals on daily

activities such as exercise, nutrition, driving, travelling and sick day rules.
Diabetes in Clinical Practice: Questions and Answers from Case Studies is an
indispensable resource for all members of the diabetes team, in primary and
secondary care: physicians, diabetes specialist nurses, diabetes educators,
dieticians, podiatrists, endocrinologists and postgraduate medical students.
Clinical Case Studies in Physiotherapy Jun 06 2020 Starting a placement or rotation
in an unfamiliar clinical area is exciting but can be daunting. CLINICAL CASE
STUDIES IN PHYSIOTHERAPY provides invaluable advice and practical guidance on cases
and problems encountered on a daily basis allowing you to work with ease and
confidence. By adopting a problem solving approach to the cases through the use of
questions and answers, the authors will help you to think constructively about each
case within all the key specialities of physiotherapy. Starting a placement or
rotation in an unfamiliar clinical area is exciting but can be daunting. CLINICAL
CASE STUDIES IN PHYSIOTHERAPY provides invaluable advice and practical guidance on
cases and problems encountered on a daily basis allowing you to work with ease and
confidence. By adopting a problem solving approach to the cases through the use of
questions and answers, the authors will help you to think constructively about each
case within all the key specialities of physiotherapy. Hints and tips to get you
ready for clinical placement How to secure your first physiotherapy post Case
studies in the following clinical areas: respiratory, orthopaedics, neurology,
musculoskeletal out-patients, care of the elderly, mental health and womens health
Cases covering paediatrics also included
Business Case Studies Sep 02 2022 This text contains 79 real and fictional business
case studies. It is aimed at students following A and A/S level Business Studies
syllabuses, including the three syllabuses from Cambridge, JMB and London. It is
also suitable for BTEC assessment. workschemes which allow students to enrich their
essay writing and develop case study skills. with a breakdown of actual A level
questions. available separately.
Case Studies in Health Care Supervision Sep 29 2019 Health Care Manager's Casebook
presents a comprehensive collection of case studies for use in continuing education
by working health care managers, primarily first-line and middle managers, aspiring
health care managers, and inservice education instructors. It will be equally useful
to students of health administration and the various health occupations and
professions. The cases are presented in a manner that lends itself to classroom
activity, small-group activity, and individual self-study.
Case Studies for Business English Apr 16 2021 Case Studies for Business English is
designed for students of Business English in universities and vocational colleges.
Studying case studies enables students to develop their analytical skills, critical
and strategic thinking, understanding of business theory, business knowledge, and
business communication skills. Students also enhance their ability to use and select
thecorrect tool for business communication at the right time. They practice,
experiment, get feedback, and gain practical skills. Case Studies for Business
English is a course that is engaging, motivating, and pragmatic.Each unit contains
an original case study text, exercises to develop understanding and communication of
business tools and strategy, a step-by-step approach to case study analysis and
report writing, as well as role plays and tips on developing businesscommunication
skills for presentations and meetings. In addition, students can benefit from a full
reference section with a step-by-step checklist for case study analysis, a guide for
exam assessment, a selection of supplementary case study texts, and an answer
key.CEFR level B2/C1
Case Studies and Projects in Communication Jul 08 2020 First Published in 1982.
Routledge is an imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa company.
Business Case Studies Nov 04 2022 * Motivates students through a wide range of case
studies based on popular and core issues that focus on key teaching points. * Case
Studies increase in difficulty to cater for all abilities, with practice synoptic

exercises in the latter part of the book. * Provides practice for the exams with
questions at the end of each case study based on specimen questions produced by the
awarding bodies. * Includes a section containing advise from the Chief Examiner of a
leading awarding body. * The Answer Guide provides sample answers, mark guidelines,
and a matching chart showing coverage of the specifications.
Case Studies of Teacher Development Aug 09 2020 This book represents the results of
a 15-year longitudinal study based on in-depth case studies of the development of
four teachers' pedagogical thinking. These studies illustrate how teachers'
thinking--about children's behavior, development, learning, and teaching--develops
over time, based on their personal and professional life experiences. It is an
especially significant book because understanding how pedagogical thought develops
over time and how these ideas are put into action in classrooms can be used to
improve teacher education, teacher induction, and teacher retention programs. Case
Studies of Teacher Development: An In-Depth Look At How Thinking About Pedagogy
Develops Over Time: *provides insight into reasons why some teachers remain and
others leave the teaching profession; *combines narrative with scholarship;
*highlights the voices of four educators through extensive quotes from their
interviewers, includes vignettes of their classroom teaching, and incorporates their
own writing; *contributes to the field of teacher education and teacher development
because of the long duration of the four case studies (1985-2000) and the
accompanying scholarly analysis of internal and external influences on their lives
as teachers; and *addresses changes in the nature of qualitative research as it
influenced this longitudinal study over time. At a time when teacher induction and
teacher retention are critically important, this book will help teacher educators,
school and district leaders, and policymakers understand better how to retain novice
and experienced teachers by supporting their professional growth and development.
Case Studies in Islamic Banking and Finance Mar 28 2022 Case Studies in Islamic
Banking and Finance is a pioneering resource that provides practical insights into
the real world of Islamic financial transactions, and illustrates the complexities
of this rapidly growing mode of modern finance. Based around 12 individual cases,
the book stimulates discussion and develops the reader's understanding of Islamic
finance by contrasting the theoretical concepts discussed in the author's companion
text Introduction to Islamic Banking and Finance with practical real world
situations. The cases cover core Islamic banking and finance topics including the
Ijara, Mudaraba and Musharaka contracts; Islamic mortgages for home finance;
leverage; and issues involved in opening an Islamic bank. Financial statement
analysis for Islamic banks, the implications for fund management for equity
investing and the impact of loan defaults on Islamic and conventional banks are also
included. Each chapter concludes with a set of questions designed to test the
reader's understanding of each case, with suggested solutions at the end of the
book. This book is a must have resource for those wishing to apply their
understanding of this complex subject and is an essential read for anyone seeking
practical examples of how to apply the concepts in a real world environment.
Case Studies in Immunology Jun 30 2022 Case Studies in Immunology, Seventh Edition
is intended for medical students and undergraduate and graduate students in
immunology. It presents major topics of immunology through a selection of clinical
cases that reinforce and extend the basic science. Each case history is preceded by
essential scientific facts about the immunological mechanisms o
GATE Linguistics [XH-C3] Practice Question Answer 3000 + MCQ As Per Updated
Syllabus Oct 11 2020 Highlight of Question Bank In Each Unit You Will Get 300 +
Question Answer Based on [Multiple Choice Questions (MCQs)Multiple Select Questions
(MSQs)] Total 3000 + Questions Answer [Explanations of Hard Questions] Design by
Linguistics Professor's & JRF Qualified Faculties For More Details Call/Whats App
-7310762592,7078549303
Real Web Project Management Aug 28 2019 Examines the role of the Web project

manager, and offers strategies for running productive meetings, winning the
confidence of the team, dealing constructively with conflict, and managing
expectations.
Case Studies for Health Information Management Aug 21 2021 Created specifically for
students of Health Information Management and Health Information Technology, this
worktext helps bridge the gap between knowledge gained through formal instruction
and real-world, on-the-job application. This versatile worktext features 240 case
studies with questions and exercises for each case that require you to draw on
critical thinking, problem solving, and decision making skills, facilitating the
transition from studying theory to analyzing and applying what you have learned. Now
updated and expanded, the second edition features the latest RHIA and RHIT domains
and competencies, so you can prepare effectively for certification. In addition, new
online learning resources provide convenient access to additional web content,
online forms, and spreadsheets to complement the cases. Important Notice: Media
content referenced within the product description or the product text may not be
available in the ebook version.
Case Studies of Minority Student Placement in Special Education Oct 30 2019 This
book features vivid case studies that bring to life real children, school personnel,
and family members from the bestselling book Why Are So Many Minority Students in
Special Education? Once again addressing the disproportionate placement of minority
students in special education programs, this new book includes the voices and
perspectives of all stakeholders to show the tremendous complexity of the issues and
the dilemmas faced by professionals, family members, and children. Challenging
questions and scenarios are offered at the end of each case study to provide
thoughtful follow-up activities and topics for further study. This collection of
cases can be used—on its own or as a companion to the main volume—in elementary and
special education courses and professional development workshops. Review of Why Are
So Many Minority Students in Special Education? "This book provides a thorough and
detailed description of the multiple factors that combine to provide inequitable
educational opportunities for minority students living in poverty...the authors do
not shy away from discussion of racism on the individual and institutional
levels...they engage in this discussion in a refreshingly detailed and nuanced
way..." —TC Record
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